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From: joy.m.hotchkiss@gm.com
To: Schuler, Kelly <NHTSA>; 
Subject: Response to NVS-215kjs - 07V-014
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2009 2:49:59 PM


 
Recall 07V-014 was released in March 2007.    
 
General Motors provided the NHTSA with the first three quarterly reports in 
December 2007.  General Motors then provided consecutive reports for March 
2008, June 2008 and September 2008 to fulfill the required six reports due to 
the NHTSA.    
 
If you have further questions please contact me.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Joy Hotchkiss
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